
Late Bus Ticket 

Information 2023-24

Late Bus Tickets 

Beginning 21 August 2023 and continuing through early June 2024, late bus service is available 
Monday through Thursday for Grade 6-12 students on the Oberursel Campus (departing at 17:15), 
and Mondays and Thursdays for Grade 6-8 students at FISW. Service is only offered to areas that 

have a minimum of 10 riders per day during a given semester, including areas not previously 

served. Buses will stop according to the bus timetables available from the Transportation Office. 

Late bus users will be charged an € 8 fee for each trip. Oberursel Campus tickets must be 
purchased from in the Transportation Office, Room 747 on the top floor of Old Main; FISW Campus 

tickets must be purchased from Ms. Nicole Bentley in the FISW Office. 

If you have any questions or feedback regarding the late bus route, please email our Transportation 
Service Manager at transportation@fis.edu.

Please also note that late bus tickets are only valid for the calendar school year in which they were 

purchased. Unused tickets can be refunded if returned to the Accounting Office by the end of the 

same school year. Tickets may not be transferred over to the next school year. 
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